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Looks good on my end.

On Thu, Apr 15, 2021 at 2:29 PM Kate Miller <KMiller@bonanzacrk.com> wrote:

Gentlemen,

 

Thank you again for your time today with discussing the project details for the West
Riverside State 1 (123-11492).

 

To recap our discussion:

·         When the West Riverside-State 1 was located for the survey and site pictures were
completed to submit with the Form 6 NOI, the casing was found to be bent over to nearly
90 degrees.

·         As a result, we will need to dig around the casing to a depth where it is vertical, weld
on a slip joint, and bring the casing up to surface.

o   Bonanza Creek respectfully requested to be onsite tomorrow, April 16th 2021 to
start the excavation around the casing, weld on a slip joint, and the bring the
casing up to surface.

o   No Form 42 is required for this work

·         Once casing has been brought up to the surface, Bonanza Creek is planning to build
the pad 150’x150’.

o   Bonanza Creek respectfully requested to start work as soon as the casing has
been brought up to the surface

o   James Hix discussed the location is not within HPH and no Building Units are in
the area

o   No Form 42 is required for this work

·         Nick McFarland requested an update to our Form 6 NOI and WBD.

o   Sheldon is working on this and will have this data back to the Regulatory team
today (4/15/2021)
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o   Nick will push the “In-Process” Form 6 NOI ( Doc # 402620606) back to draft this
afternoon or tomorrow

o   Once the Form 6 NOI is approved a Form 42 for a MIRU is required to P&A this
well

o   Once the well has been P&A’d a follow up Form 42 is required to acknowledge
that the COA has been addressed (This must be done prior to the Frac of the State
Antelope 34-24 wells)

·         Bonanza currently has the P&A project scheduled in the next couple of weeks.

Please let us know if you agree or have any questions or edits to these notes.

 

Thank you,

 

 

Kate Miller

Supervisor, Regulatory Compliance

 

Bonanza Creek Energy, Inc.

410 17th Street, Suite 1400

Denver, Colorado 80202

 

KMiller@bonanzacrk.com

Direct: 720-440-6116

Mobile: 303-241-6910
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-- 
Nick McFarland
Central Area Engineer
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